From the Savings Deposit Insurance Fund 

30.10.2001

PRESS RELEASE-2

This is to announce to the public that:

As part of the sale transaction of Demirbank T.A.Ş. to HSBC, some assets and liabilities of the former which were not included in the sale process have been transferred the remaining Fund banks.

In this respect, some of the few time deposits in Demirbank T.A.Ş branches have been transferred to Bayındırbank T.A.Ş which is also a Fund bank. The owners of these time deposits have been informed by a letter about this transfer and have been given the names of the Bayındırbank T.A.Ş branches their deposits have been transferred to along with their account numbers.

Branches of Bayındırbank T.A.Ş., and where no such branch exists, branches of Etibank A.Ş will be serving to the owners of time deposit accounts within the framework of the correspondence and payment services protocol. 

